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December 9, 2009
Dear Parents and Guardians,


Mix-It-Up Day on Tuesday, November 10, 2009 was a great success! On that day, students were encouraged to sit with someone new in the cafeteria in an effort to promote understanding and appreciation for one another. This activity was aligned with the Six Pillars of Character, with a focus on respect, tolerance, and diversity.
Also in line with the Six Pillars of Character with a focus on caring was our November food drive. We would like to thank our students, staff, and families who helped our neighbors in need by donating non-perishable food items.  Many families were fed due to your generosity. 

Continuing in this spirit of giving, Peer to Peer, a seventh and eighth grade peer leadership group, will be sponsoring a mitten, glove, sock and hat drive December 14th-16th as we maintain our focus on the Pillar of Caring. If you would like to participate, please send in new, unwrapped mittens, gloves, hats or socks in any size to help keep our neighbors in need warm this winter. Collected items will again be donated to St. John’s United Methodist Church in Wharton. Any family who is in need of food, clothing or other assistance may contact the Church at 973-366-8140 or Morris County Office of Temporary Assistance at 973-326-7800. 

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 973-361-1253. For additional information on other items of interest, please check out the Guidance website at www.wbps.org. 


Thank you in advance for your continued support of our programming. We wish you and your family a happy and healthy new year!

Sincerely,
Susan Johnston MA, CSW, SAC

Michael Laudati, MSW, LCSW
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